Clasﬁes start at Columbia

Tech Center

An estimated 1,200 for-credit
students started classes Monday at
Columbia Tech Center, a new Clark
College branch in East Vancouver.

With CTC open for classes, Clark
College has turned its focus on
creating a new building dedicated to
science, technology, engineering and
math, which could break ground as
early a5 2011 and openin 2013.The
building site is located at the corner
of Fort Vancouver Way and Mill Plain
Boulevard.

In addition, the college is exploring
options for a new facility in northern
Clark County.



